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We loved visiting students in my hometown to kick off a new after school program at Richard Carroll Elementary 
School with our friend Coach Dawn Staley, INNERSOLE and The Original Six Foundation!  We want to make sure these 
talented kids have a place to go after school to continue learning and work with teachers on their homework. No 
matter where children live in our state they should feel confident and prepared every day when they go to school. 
Learn more about the Original Six Foundation here: http://www.originalsixfoundation.com/
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